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Happy New Year!

A new year means innovative and
exciting events happening with
Once Upon a Dog Tail. 2014 was a
great year to start a pet
sitting/dog walking business. We
developed a great client base
with amazing animal friends to
work paw in hand with. Thanks to
all my clients and supporters for a
wonderful start to my business.
Please check out all the new
updates and continue on this
animal adventure with us!

You will now have the option to
pay with your PayPal account,
credit cards and Square Cash.
Square Cash is recommended
because of the ease of payment
through email/text which is also
free of charge for both sender and
person requesting. Square Cash is A 2 . o 1 o

also offering $5.00 to people who A tale @_V N7 ZMZ@) vk l@@f staits lere!
are invited to try it out (for a limited “ —

time). Ask me for an invitation and
we can send you an invite with the
payment requested for services. I'll
also add an extra $5 off your next
service for frying this out!

Cash and check continue to be
acceptable forms of payment. Our
goal is to make your life easier.
Sometimes searching for those
dollar bills is difficult during these
advanced fimes!

*Please make payments at/before the
fime of service, unless previously
discussed.

'i SHARE US ON YOUR FACEBOOK
You will receive $5.00 off next service.
Please let us know!







